
 
 
 
 

**COMMUNITY NOTICE ** 
Shuster to Host Annual Holiday Party for Troops, Veterans 

and Military Families  
 
Washington, D.C. – On Sunday December 21st, Congressman Bill Shuster will host his annual 
holiday party for local troops, veterans and military families at the Ramada Inn in Altoona. The 
event will feature locally donated food, entertainment and surprises for everyone.  A special guest 
from the North Pole is also expected to stop by! 
 
Shuster asks everyone interested in attending to RSVP to his district office in Hollidaysburg by 
Monday December 15th by calling 1-800-854-3035. 
 
The media is invited to attend this event.  Congressman Shuster will be available for interviews. 
 
WHO:  Congressman Shuster; military families throughout the 9th district. 
 
WHAT: Holiday Party for the Troops. 
 
WHERE: Ramada Inn located at 1 Sheraton Drive in Altoona. 
 
WHEN: 12:30 to 2:30pm on Sunday December 21st.  
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